
 

 

Megan McGill: 
 

“My fondest memory in the Theatre Department would be meeting some of my best friends -- 

people with extraordinary compassion and charisma. I'll cherish the laughter we shared 

forever. I would tell someone coming into the dept. as a minor to totally go for it! I officially 

became a minor my last semester of college, and I think that you should always make time for 

the things you love. Life is too short not to invest in your own happiness, no matter what your 

scholastic pursuits are.  

 

After Pitt, I'm going to be joining a quantitative analysis training team. I hope to always 

remember that STEM and empathy do not (and should not) be mutually exclusive! I'll always 

think on my time here at Pitt with extreme gratitude for the experiences I've been privileged 

with having. I appreciate every person who has taken time to learn my name, extend me 

kindness, or laugh at a joke of mine even if it wasn't really all that funny.” 
 

 

 

  




